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             OFFICERS                          CLUB DIRECTORY 
President     Ed Montieth     315-599-7762    Web Site: redfieldsnow.com 
Vice Pres.    Jerry Murphy     585-705-0363    Club Information: secretary@redfieldsnow.com    
Secretary     Sue Murphy     585-705-0365    Groomer Barn  
Treasurer     Bill Brasser        585-377-0020          Mailing address: 752 Co. Rt. 47, Redfield, NY 13437 

 
DIRECTORS 

Ken Burd 315-652-7095    Mike Cunningham 585-704-4294    Jamie Darling 315-345-0413         
Brandon Jackob     845-590-2500     Jim Kreckman   585-233-3649   

     Dominic Siracusa   585-303-9158      Ray Sweeney   315-382-1238 
 

MEMBERSHIP ADMINISTRATOR 
For membership questions or issues please contact Kathy Frey – 585-377-0020           

Email: membership@redfieldsnow.com 
Mail: 2050 Salt Rd., Fairport, NY 14450 

 
POKER RUN, SLED RAFFLE & CHICKEN BBQ 
Our annual Sled Raffle, Chicken BBQ & Poker Run was held January 18th at the Cheese Factory.  
The winners were as follows: 
2025 Ski-Doo MXZ Sport 600 EFI – Mark Bennett 
Five $100.00 cash winners – Paul Collado; Mike Schelah; Bill Rathbun; Rick Bennett; Lonny Keach   
Poker Hand Winners  -  
High Hand – 1 Mike Noble; 2nd Amanda Weber; 3rd Luke MacIntosh; 4th Jim Lynch; 5th Becky Gillette 
Low Hand – 1st Gary Royce; 2nd Ryan Henriksen; 3rd Mike DeCook; 4th Avery Cheney; 5th Kyle Conlon   
Poker Run 15 places or more – 1st Erin Dresser, 2nd Barbara Licari  
50/50 Winner – Bridgett Battles won $457 
 
A HUGE THANK YOU goes out to the following for making the Poker Run such a huge success: 

• Bibbins Sales & Service, Weedsport, NY for their help with the purchase of the sled.  

• To all our business sponsors for the Poker Run with their support and donations 

• Ken Burd for all his work with the sled raffle 

• Jerry and Sue Murphy, and their crew, for organizing the Poker Run and the Barbeque 

• Everyone who attended, sold and/or bought raffle tickets  

• Williams Farm, Marion, NY for donating the potatoes 

• Everyone who helped out either cooking, preparing, donating, serving food, dealing cards, selling 
merchandise 

 
GROOMER BARN UPDATE 
Redfield Snowmobile Association's new building construction continues to progress. Finally, we received a Building 
Permit to install a new mixed-use 80’ x 60’ building. The construction type is a concrete foundation with stud wall 
construction. It will have a kitchen, restroom, office, equipment service and storage area. Construction will begin on 
this new facility in the spring of 2025. B.M. Ward Builders will construct the concrete and wood framing. This 
building is expensive to build. We will continue taking donations for our new facility. Thanks to all who have 
supported and continue to support this endeavor. 

 
GAS TAX FUNDRAISER  
Keep saving those fuel receipts, all year, for any off-road use (example - snowmobiling, ATV, lawnmowers, 
tractors).   
They can be given to any board member, put in the boxes at Liberty Fuels, or mailed to: 

• Bill Brasser, 2050 Salt Rd, Fairport, NY  14450.  Thank you!!   
 
HELP IS ALWAYS NEEDED 
Please don’t forget that the work of the club continues year-round.  Please follow us on Facebook or 
www.redfieldsnow.com for any work day updates and events.  Please plan on joining us, lunch is always provided! 

mailto:suesnow47@yahoo.com
mailto:membership@redfieldsnow.com
http://www.redfieldsnow.com/


 
NO PARKING - Just a reminder, there is No Parking at the top of the hill on Littlejohn Drive near the trail. Please do 
not park beyond the last 'No Parking' sign or you will be towed. School buses and plows need to be able to turn 
around. 
 
TOWN OF REDFIELD HIGHWAYS CLOSED TO SNOWMOBILES  
Abes Drive             Cassio Road             Caster Drive             Caster Drive Spur             Clark Drive 
Hayes Drive           Kay Road    Martin Drive              McCaw Road                    Otto Mills Drive                
School Road          Teachout Road       Waterbury Road       West Bank Drive               Yerdon Drive                   
Yerdon Drive Spur 
 
SERVICES AVAILABLE IN THE REDFIELD AREA: 
Cabin Fever Cottages - 6789 Co. Rt. 17, Redfield - 315-387-2048 Facebook.com/cabinfevercottages – Lodging 
Country Corner Motel/Store – 5014 County Rt 17, Redfield, NY – 315-625-4609 – Lodging, Food 
Anna Zimmerman – 52 County Route 2, Redfield, NY – 315-221-1503 – Lodging (2 night minimum) 
Niciu Nob Rentals – Niciu Road, Camden, NY  13316 – 315-345-1644 – Website: Niciu Nob (godaddysites.com) 
Tug Hill Resort - 100 Noble Shores Dr, Redfield - 315-599-7070, Website: tughillresort.com – Lodging, sled rental 
Liberty Fuels / Redfield General Store - Co. Rt. 47 at Co. Rt. 17, Redfield - Gas, kerosene, propane, diesel, 

24-hour Gas, Food, Beverage & Lodging (Apartment above the store, see store for details) 
Redfield Square - 4907 Co. Rt. 17, Redfield 315-599-7005 - Food & Beverage 
Redfield Cheese Factory - 369 Co. Rt. 39, Williamstown - 315-599-7006 - Gas, Food & Beverage  

It is advised to check with the businesses for hours of operation 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
February 8th - Trailside Hot Dog Roast, 11 am – 5 pm, located at County Rt 47 and Trail C5 

• Raffle Drawing for a choice of a 65” VIZIO TV or $400 Tailwater Lodge/Spa Gift Certificate 
Donated by the Purple Palace - Please contact Bill Johnson at 585-305-2375 for ticket information 

February 9th – Tri-Club Vintage Rally, Registration at The Country Store & More, 10 am, $30 per sled 
March 22 – Crockpot Cook Off, Country Store & More; 1-4 pm tasting/voting. More info > Juanita, 315-625-4609 

• Raffle basket donations gladly accepted March 7-22. 
March 29th – Annual Meeting & Elections – 7 pm at the Redfield Snowmobile Groomer Barn 
April 12th – Club Work Day – Sign Removal and trail cleanup - Starting at 9am at the groomer barn  
 

* Follow us on FaceBook or www.redfieldsnow.com for any updates and/or changes to this schedule 
 
STAY ON THE TRAILS 
We would like to give a huge shout out and thank you to all the landowners!  Without them there would not be a 
trail system.  Please stay on the trails and obey all signs!.  Our trails are very well marked and our landowners are 
pretty tolerant so please stay on the trails!   Every year it gets harder to even connect the trail system. 
Please respect the Redfield residents by keeping the noise and speed down while going through town.  
With this said, PLEASE STAY OFF THE RESERVOIR!  It is not a trail and very unsafe since the large rocks 
around the reservoir have not been removed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Redfield Snowmobile Association, Inc. 
752 Co. Rt. 47 
Redfield, New York 13437 

 

https://niciunob.godaddysites.com/
http://www.redfieldsnow.com/

